
Members of the Ohio House Homeland Security Commitee,  
 
Thank you for your �me and considera�on in passing HB No. 287. 
 
I ask that you pass this bill out of commitee.  The proceeds from the license plates that are 
ordered will help our small community support youth sports.  Our recrea�on commission is a 
true non-profit, with no Board members receiving any salary.  Addi�onally, all of our sports are 
open to all children, no mater their skill level. 
 
A license plate is a voluntary purchase, that will not cost the residents of Terrace Park anything, 
unless they voluntarily choose to support the Terrace Park Recrea�on Commission.  Terrace 
Park, due to its great schools and proximity to parks, is generally filled with families and 
children.  I expect that many drivers from outside of Terrace Park will also purchase this plate to 
support their Grandchildren, former neighborhood, etc.   
 
I ask that you allow all drivers in Ohio the op�on to purchase this license plate.   
 
Thank you for your �me and aten�on to this mater.   
 
 
 
Maxwell D. Kinman 
Terrace Park Resident and Terrace Park Recrea�on Commitee Board Member (Baseball) 


